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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REGARDING EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE GRENADA PROJECT “PREPARING STUDENTS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY EMPLOYMENT IN THE EASTEARN CARIBBEAN” (AE/374/10)

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Mr. Seibert Frederick, Officer in Charge of the Economic Affairs Division, Ministry of Finance and Economic Affairs of Barbados, requests the approval of the Board for the extension of the project, Preparing Students for 21st Century Employment in the Eastern Caribbean (AE/374/10). 
In keeping with the mandate from member States to secure complementary funding from partners to expand the Development Cooperation Fund (DCF) programs, the Technical Cooperation Section has secured additional funding from the Permanent Observer Mission of Serbia and therefore needs some more time to implement the activities resulting from this partnership. 

This request is to extend the end date from September 30, 2016 to December 31, 2016.  
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, by the close of business of Friday, September 23, 2016.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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